
 
Term 1  Week 6 – Thur 5th March, 2020 
 
PRINCIPALS MESSAGE  

 
The students did a fantastic job last Friday 

during our participation in Clean Up Australia 

Day. We didn’t think we would find much 

rubbish when we started but it is amazing 

what you find when you start looking closely 

at the ground. A big thankyou to Brooke and 

Phil Amezdroz for cooking our special lunch 

order on Friday. Helpers are needed for the 

lunch on the day of the Pirate show.  

HARMONY DAY 

We are asking all students to bring in a 

favourite coloured piece of fabric/material (old 

cut t-shirt, tea towel, scarf etc) to represent 

our colourful and multicultural similarities and 

differences on Hamony Day.  It would need to 

be long enough to simply knot together with 

another to create one long piece. This will 

be wrapped around a tree at school. 

RAINY DAY  

It has been 

wonderful to see 

the rain this week. 

The students 

loved the 

opportunity to 

play some games 

inside. They got 

very creative and 

showed some 

impressive skills. 

 
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MRS CARTER 

The children have been playing with the 
equipment from the shed. They are refining 
their skipping skills and also practising tricks 
with hoops and balls. 
  
During art this week the children have begun 
creating a silhouette. This ties in with the unit 
on light in Science that we are doing, and our 
experiments with light to create 
shadows using torches. The children have 
also been creating artwork to combine as a 
school display for Harmony Day. 
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STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
 
INFANTS  
 
William Skillin  
For enthusiasm with 
learning. 

 
 
 
 
Primary  
 
Harry Murphy  
Great effort in Maths.  

 
 
Mufti Day 
 
We will have a mufti day on the 27th March to 
raise money for cancer research. The 
students can wear their weekend clothes for 
a cold coin donation. 

 
 
 

 

 

 
COWRA JUNIOR SOCCER 
REGISTRATIONS 2020 
Registrations are now open on-line for junior soccer 
this winter in Cowra. 
On-line registrations will remain open until Sunday 
5th April. 

PLEASE ENSURE IF USING AN ACTIVE KIDS 
VOUCHER YOU HAVE APPLIED BEFORE 
REGISTERING YOUR CHILD AND YOU HAVE THE 
NUMBER ON YOU WHILE YOU REGISTER!  

Fees this year are: 

Ages 5-8: $120 
Ages 9 and above: $140 

The competition is scheduled to start on 2nd May.  

Late Registrations for players after April 5th will cost 
an extra $50.  

To register online, please go to the following site: 

https://registration.playfootball.com.au 

From here you can find your FFA number and login, 
then follow the prompts. 

If you have any problems, please send an email to 
cowra.junior.soccer@gmail.com 

PCYC Safer Internet Information 
Session 
 
St Joseph’s Primary School Grenfell, in 
conjunction with the PCYC in Young, will be 
hosting a free event for parents, carers, and 
children, on Thursday March 12th, to discuss 
safe internet use. 
 
Crime Prevention Command Police Officer 
Senior Constable Karen Clark will be running 
the free Safer Internet session starting at 
5:30pm in the St Joseph’s Primary School 
library. 
 
All parents and young children in the 
community are invited to encourage 
discussion between parents and young 
people about what they are experiencing and 
seeing online. 
 
The information session will explore how to be 
safe online, given that the use of the internet 
and social media is such an integral part of 
everyday life. It aims to educate parents and 
their children about trending online issues 
which young people are facing on a daily 
basis. 
 
St Joseph’s Primary School encourage, 
parents, carers and young people in the local 
community, to attend this free information 
session to find out more about online safety. 
 
When: March 12 at 5:30pm 
Where: St Joseph’s Primary School Library 
Who: Parents, carers and young children 

 

 
 

Date 
 

Event 
 

Venue/Time 
 

 Tuesday 

24th March 

The Outrageous 

Adventures of Pirate 

Captain Rusty 

Barnicles 

Greenethorpe 
School 

6th April Catering BBQ Iandra Castle  

16th March  Book Club due  Greenethorpe 
School 

27th  Mufti Day  Greenethorpe 
School 

https://registration.playfootball.com.au/
mailto:cowra.junior.soccer@gmail.com

